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16th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 6 Athletics Festival - Chesterton 
 

We have been invited to attend the Year 6 Athletics Festival being held on 
Wednesday 22nd June at Chesterton Community College. 
 
The children will leave school at 9.10am and will return by 12.50pm in time for 
lunch. On the day, children will need to attend school in clothing suitable for a 
morning of physical activity (e.g. t-shirt/long-sleeved top, shorts/jogging 
bottoms/leggings, trainers/plimsolls). We expect the weather to be sunny, so 
having sun cream and a hat would be good to have, as the event will be taking 
place outdoors. Children need to bring a water bottle.  They can also bring a 
piece of fruit for mid-morning if you wish them to. 
 
There is no need to respond to this letter as the trip is covered by the ‘local 
visits’ permissions which you completed when registering your child at Arbury. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Kate Dowdall and Sarah Joomun 
 
Year 6 Teachers 

 
 

 


